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Dear Sebastopol City Council and Mayor’s office:

I know Sebastopol’s budget is under tremendous strain, but I want to make a passionate short
appeal that you make every effort to keep funding flowing to both the community center and
the senior center. These two resources are very much part of Sebastopol‘s heartbeat, serving
multiple constituencies and bringing a richness to our community that cannot be replaced. It’s
critical that they receive the funds they need for functional staffing and programming.

Thank you for taking my concerns and the concerns of so many community members
seriously.

Sincerely,

Ellie Dwight




